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INTRODUCTION 

The 2018-19 SGA Accountability Review Board is pleased to release our monthly transparency 
report covering December 2018 – January 2019.  

ABOUT THIS REPORT  

In order to ensure the regular communication of findings by the Accountability Review Board, 
this monthly transparency report is made available online.  

This report contains a synopsis of the attendance, meeting minutes and expenditures of the Class 
Councils and Executive SGA members. 

REPORT SUMMARY 

This report contains a brief summary of the activities of the Student Government Association 
(SGA) during November of 2018 ARB reporting period. Several highlights of SGA’s activities 
are listed below:  

SGA Events in This Period: 

- Welcome Back Fiesta 
-  Coffee Hour  
- Intramural Basketball  
- Kingdom Experience  

Student Senate Highlights:  

- The Student senate lowered the requirement to run for executive SGA from 3.0 to 2.7.  
- Final draft of the security was made  
- Tiffany Adam was confirmed to replace Garrett Edinger as co-chair of the elections 

board  

CLASS COUNCIL MEETINGS REPORT 

 # Meetings Held Total Meeting Minutes1 Total # Absences 
Freshman  NA NA NA 

Sophomore 3 90 3 
Junior 1 62 0 
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Senior 2 120 2 
1 Class Councils are required to meet for a minimum of 120 minutes each month 

 

CLASS COUNCIL EXPENSE REPORTS 

 Freshmen Sophomore Junior Senior 
Total 

Expenditure 
NA $78.78 $145.85 $43.03 

Total Profit  NA $0.00 $0.00 $0.00 
 

 

EXECUTIVE SGA EXPENSE REPORTS 

 Student Events Rec. Life Spiritual Life Publicity 
Total 

Expenditure  
$1879.24 $14.56 $0.0 $12.99 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STATEMENT OF POTENTIAL BIASES AND CONFLICTS OF INTREST 
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The Accountability Review Board recognizes that the review process contains some elements 
that are subjective, and therefor attempts to limit any possible conflicts of interest or biases that 
may arise in the review process.  

The ARB also attempts to limit and conflicts of interest or biases that may arise in the process of 
conducting polls or surveys.  

INFORMATION REQUEST FORM 

In order to request information from the Accountability Review Board taken from the Class 
Council and Executive SGA ARB folders, draft an email to Garrett.E.Edinger@lions.enc.edu 
with the following information: Name, Organization, Information Requested, Intended Use and 
Preferred Format. Any information contained within ARB documents will be available upon 
request, apart from sensitive materials.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Garrett Edinger  
ARB Chairperson 
 

 

Please email Garrett.E.Edinger@lions.enc.edu with any questions, concerns or suggestions. 


